
From: Helen Booth  
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 8:18 PM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca>; Lewis, Shawn <slewis@london.ca> 
Cc: Andra O'Neill  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Adjustments to Ward boundaries 
 

Hi, 

Please add this communication/letter  as a communication on the agenda. 

As the warden at St. Mark's Anglican Church at 1320 Wilton Ave I am writing on behalf of the 
church to support of having our area moved into Ward 2. 

Our church is very actively involved with events and projects that occur in Ward 2.  The 
community that surrounds our church use the services, programs and support system in the 
Argyle area, or Ward 2. 

Our church believes it would only be to our benefit, and allow us to serve the community better 
being moved to Ward 2 

Thank you for your consideration 

Helen 

  

 


